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CClloossuurree  ooff  TTuueenn  MMuunn  YYaann  CChhiinngg  SSttrreeeett  BBrraanncchh  
  
In view of business development and branch network reorganization, our Tuen 
Mun Yan Ching Street Branch located at Shop 6, G/F, 7 Yan Ching Street, will 
stop service after the close of business on December 31, 2022 (Saturday). 
Customers can still enjoy banking services by visiting the nearby branch listed 
below. 
 

Branch Address 

Tuen Mun Branch Shop 9, G/F, Tuen Mun Town Plaza 2 

Map 

 
 

Should you have any enquiries on the above-mentioned changes, please feel 
free to contact us at +852 2779 5533. We apologize for any inconvenience 
caused. 
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